
 

10th May 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
New Ofsted framework evaluation project - Summer term 2019 
 
Stopsley High School are pleased to welcome two of Her Majesty’s Inspectors (HMI) to our 
school on Tuesday 14 May. These inspectors are not carrying out an inspection, but are 
testing new inspection methods. They will not be making any judgements or providing us 
with feedback on the quality of education. As part of their visit, inspectors will be meeting 
with a small number of pupils and staff to discuss learning in our school.  
 
Please see the attached privacy notice relating to this visit. 
 
If you require any further information / clarification in relation to this visit, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school on admin@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk. 
 
HMI ask that you do not share on social media that Ofsted have carried out such a research 
and evaluation visit with the school at this time. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
K Johns 
Headteacher 
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